<Name>
<Address Line 1>
<Address Line 2>
<Date>
The Hon Peter Garrett AM MP
PO Box 6022
House of Representatives
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Minister Garrett,

I write to you today to ask you to take urgent action on e-waste recycling in Australia. For too long discarded electronic waste such as computers, televisions and even kitchen appliances have been dumped in landfill. It is time we cleaned up our act and solved this problem.

Surely you can see the economic, social and environmental benefits of collecting and processing e-waste within Australia? Making our country cleaner, building more job opportunities and expanding our economy are all worthy goals for any government. 

Will you commit to funding a national scheme to collect e-waste materials? Local councils throughout Australia already collect paper, plastic and glass waste for recycling, and providing funding for them to expand this collection service to e-waste would solve one of the biggest hurdles in citizen participation. 

Once that is in place, will you commit to offering a range of grants to business’ that carry out e-waste recycling? Will you offer startup grants to local small businesses to begin recycling programs across Australia? Will you offer grants and other assistance to businesses already engaged in recycling, to enable to them to build the plant and equipment necessary to process the waste here, rather than sending it overseas?

Looking further forward, can you see a future where other countries might ship their e-waste to us for processing? Could we be seeing an opportunity to increase our exports by pioneering a recycling industry?

I look forwarding to hearing publicly of your government’s initiatives in this area.

Kind Regards,

<Full Name>
